
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 15th December 2022 

What a busy and exciting couple of weeks we have had in Nursery!  

We started last week with our ‘Wriggly Nativity’ which as a great success. The children have 

been working hard on learning the songs and the actions, to which they performed amazingly! We 

also had Christmas Jumper day and it was lovely to see all their different jumpers to get us into 

the festive spirit!  

This week, we have had our Stay and Play, with some extra festiveness… SNOW! It was lovely to 

see so many of you come in and see what your children get up too – and have a little snowball 

fight too!  

We have finished this week with watching the pantomime ‘Aladdin’ and our own mini–Christmas 

Party in Nursery!  

What a fantastic but crazy few weeks we have had!!  

Star of the Week: 

Well done to everyone in Nursery for 

being this week’s ‘Star of the Week!’ You 

have ALL worked so hard the last couple 

of weeks and we are so proud of all you 

have achieved this term. Keep up the 

fantastic work next half term and I’m 

sure Stanley, Susie and Stevie will be 

going home with more of you soon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wriggly Nativity!  

On behalf of the Nursery team, I 

wanted to say a BIG thank you for all 

your support, donations, and kind 

words you have given us this term. 

We really do appreciate it and they 

do not go unnoticed, so thank you! I 

hope you have a fantastic break, 

enjoy time with your families and see 

you in the new year!  

Merry Christmas 😊  

Miss Smith and the Nursery Team  

x x x  

We have had a 

BLAST today with 

our Christmas 

Party!! A little movie 

montage will be 

uploaded soon for 

you all to watch!  

See you again on 

Wednesday 4th 

January!   


